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Comments: Dear Forest Service Managers, 

Please do not allow this company to destroy the Lodge at Holland Lake. Resorts are are for the very rich, not the

average Montana tax payer. Resorts &amp; restaurants have problems keeping &amp; paying staff. MT has

wilderness which must be protected. Let other states entertain the rich at resorts. Protect Holland Lake as it is a

rare jewel next to the Bob Marshall Wilderness. Please allow more Montanans to know about &amp; object to

this planned destruction of Holland Lake. 

Kathryn Ellis


